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May 23, 2022 
 
To:  Jerith Customers 
 
 
As market volatility with respect to material costs and product availability continues, 
please see the adjusted reduced pricing regarding Jerith products. As the future remains 
quite unpredictable, we will continue to adjust our pricing accordingly. 
 

Liberty Panels and Posts     -5.0% 
Legacy Panels and Posts    -5.0% 
Aero Panels and Posts    -5.0% 
Premier / Commercial Panels & Posts  -5.0% 
Industrial Panels & Posts    -5.0% 
All Jerith Gates          -5.0% 
All Jerith Hardware    -5.0% 
Patriot Panels and Posts    -5.0% 
Patriot Gates                -5.0% 
Patriot Gate Hardware    -5.0% 

 
The above pricing will go into effect on all new orders received starting May 23, 2022. 
Unusually large orders will be subject to review and availability. 
 
As always, we appreciate your continued business and support of Jerith products. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Clay Hamann 
Vice President of Sales 

http://www.ameristarperimeter.com/

